
  
InforME November 2019 

Welcome to your monthly update for 2019 from Girlguiding Middlesex East! 
This mailing goes to all County 18+ who have signed up to receive marketing 
communications. 
 

Northern Heights Updates 

We have teamed up with Terracycle and now have 2 bins on site to recycle Crisp Packets.  

Please encourage your units to collect and then recycle at the site! 

We are also currently collecting clear 2 litre plastic bottles to use as walls on the new 

archery shelter, so please do keep them over the holiday period and take them to NH. 

The Friends of Northern Heights have agreed to purchase a defibrillator and a lockable 

cabinet which we plan to place on the outside of Watersend, hopefully this will be in place 

soon. 

A Safe Space Training – Outstanding 

Congratulations to Enfield SW who have the first 100% completion of A Safe Space 1. 

We have made great progress over the past couple of months, only 25% left to complete 

ASS1, and a huge 22% improvement of ASS2 in the last 2 months. 

   O/S ASS1  O/S ASS2 

County Sept  35.9% (208)  63%  (309)   

County Oct  31%  (179)  49%  (239)   

County Nov  25% (142)  41%  (196) 

A Safe Space 2 can now be completed solely on-line followed by a 10-question test. It only 

takes 15-20 mins so if you haven’t completed it yet please do so.   

EVERY member over 14 excluding Rangers unless they are also Young Leaders requires  

A Safe Space 1 and A Safe Space 2. 

Attention ~ Guide Leaders 

Please see attached save the date flyer for the Guide Day at Tolmers! If you would like to 

help with the planning please contact Carole Guides@ggme.co.uk 
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Friends of Northern Heights Christmas Supper Quiz 

Saturday 7th December Earth House, Northern Heights from 6.30pm  

£10 pp, includes Fish & Chips, Chicken & Chips or Spring Roll and Chips. Come and join us 

for a quiz night extravaganza and raise money for our fabulous camp site! Why not get a 

team together and make it a division or unit event?  

Book via Marion Shute, email her on marionshute@talktalk.net  

Training – From Now into 2020 

First Response Full Course - 15th February 2020 Southgate 

First Response Refresher  - 28th March 2020 Barnet/Enfield 

A Safe Space 3 - 28th March 2020 Barnet/Enfield 

To book on any of the trainings please email Frances & Sandra Training@ggme.co.uk  

Commissioners/Advisors Unavailability   

County Commissioner   - Away - 26th November to 5th December  

Please contact Sarah Anderson accprogramme@ggme.co.uk 

or Iris Prince i.prince@btinternet.com in Karen’s absence if the matter is urgent. 

Camp 2020 booking extended  

The Camp 2020 team are pleased to announce that the deadline for initial bookings has 

been extended to the 31st of March 2020!  

All of the relevant paper work can be found on the Camp 2020 page of our website. Please 

do take a look; coming soon is Frequently Asked Questions section for those burning 

questions you might have about the event.  

http://www.ggme.co.uk/camp-2020/ 
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